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Computer science department in association with Savitribai Phule Pune University organised a
two days state level workshop on ‘Data Science and Data Analytics’ under the Guidance Prin. Dr
P. Shelke, Vice Principal Dr Mulay P. P. and H.O.D. (Computer Science) Prof. Jagdale Manisha

The Chief guest for the occasion was Dr. Pandit Vidyasagar, Ex Vice-chancellor of Swami
Ramanand Tirth Marathawada Univerisity. Mr. Sanjay Ghdge, Vice President of Pune District
Education Association was also present on this occasion.

Dr. Pandit Vidyasagar congratulated the college for organizing a workshop on such a topic like
‘Data Science and Data Analytics’ as it is highly in demand by the software industry. He said
that this subject is not only related to computer science but it is interdisciplinary and contribution
of expertise in respective stream will be of much importance. Today’s education is more student
centric and we should emphasize more on learning than teaching.

Mr.Rajendra Ghadge in his presidential speech spoke about the pros and cons of ‘Data Science
and data Analytics’. He said due to the information gathered, common people are losing their
privacy so it should be restricted. The workshop was attended by _ teachers and students from
various colleges.

On the first day of the workshop Dr. Jyoti Yadav conducted a session on ‘Demystifying Data
Science’. It was followed by the session of Dr. Manisha Patil on ‘Cloud computing and Machine
Learning’ . After that Head of the department of ‘Science and Technology, Pune university’ Dr
Adity Abhyankar delivered a lecture on “Use of data science in the medical field”.

Next day of the workshop started with a technical session on ‘Anomaly detection’ by Dr. Shailja
Shirwaikar. After that Mrs Abha Barve conducted a workshop on ‘Natural Language
Processing’. At the end Dr. Parikshit Mahlle delivered a lecture on ‘Machine learning Myths and
Realities’.

In the concluding session Principal Dr. Pandit Shelke delivered an introductory speech. Dr
Prashant Mulay presented the review of the workshop and Dr. Nimbalkar A. B. delivered a
thanks giving speech.
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Anchoring was done by Prof Neeta Lokhande and Poonam Ghule and other teachers of the
Computer Science Department. The workshop was successful with the contribution and help of
the teachers, students and staff of BCS.




